
Rotary Club of Space Center 

Special Called Board of Directors Meeting  

June 2, 2014 
 

 
Attendees:  Sheryl Berg, Kevin Barlow, Mike Cornett, Teri Crawford, Jerrold DeWease, 

Kaci Hanson, Mark Hollis, Ralph Kramer, Marilyn Musial, Art Oswald, Steve Owens, 

Jon McKinney, Marc Schneider, Carl Stockton. 
 

Secretary John Branch presented a list of members who did not pay their dues for the 
current year along with those who had low attendance.  The purpose was to review the 

roll and make any adjustments prior to the end of the Rotary year.  After the review, a 

motion was made and approved to remove Richard Sarpong and Phillip Harris from the 
2013-2014 roll. 

 
Jon McKinney made a motion that Dr. Clariday be added as an honorary member for the 

new year.  The motion was approved. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 1:20 pm 

 
Respectfully submitted 

 

John Branch 
Secretary 

 
 

Note:  It was noted after the meeting adjourned that adding an honorary member for the 

coming Rotary year would need to be approved by the new incoming board in July.  


